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May 10th, 2025 

 

Update from the Commissioner's Office 

 

To: All KCMSBL Members 

 

Gentlemen,  

 

The 2025 KCMSBL Season is officially underway! 

 

Thank you to all the team managers and league directors who have worked behind the scenes 
helping with scheduling, filling rosters, and making sure their teams were ready to go for this season.  
Starting in the offseason last year with our first annual KCMSBL Town Hall, all the way up to the first 
pitch of this season, you've been instrumental in making this your league - and the league is all the 
better because of those efforts.   

 

Over the next few weeks our final two leagues will have their respective Opening Day games: the 
65+ Wood Bat and the 18+ Senior League.  The 18+ Senior League is a new league for this year, 
and it's the first time in a long time we have offered a league for players under 30 an opportunity to 
play during the week.  If you are interested in learning more about this league or joining a team, 
there are still roster spots available.  As a reminder, you are welcome to play in as many leagues as 
you wish, and more importantly, your National Fee is a one-time fee that allows you to play in any 
league within KCMSBL. Please reach out to Danny or James for more information.  
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On Saturday June 28th we will hold our annual KCMSBL All-Star Day at Mid-America Sports 
Complex, featuring a Homerun Derby, All-Star Games, and on-site catering provided by the 
KCMSBL Board of Directors.  This event is long overdue, and we are beyond excited to bring 
this event roaring back!  Mark your calendars, and be sure to invite your families and friends 
for this wonderful day celebrating the best in the KCMSBL.  Keep an eye out for more 
updates from the Commissioner's Office later in May.   

 

While we have not had any issues yet, here are a few final reminders to keep in mind: 

●​ The 2025 KCMSBL Rules are posted on the website.  Please make sure you continue to 
follow our Code of Conduct and all other rules as we get into the season.  The rules can be 
accessed through this link: 2025 KCMSBL Rules 

●​ Please remember to clean up after your games, no matter the facility.  We have negotiated 
the best possible field rates for these facilities, and if we have any issues with trash or 
other violations, those prices and field availability could be in jeopardy.  As of now, there 
are no issues - let's keep it that way all year! *This also includes parking lots* 

●​ Be sure to get your National Fees paid, and especially any dues you may owe to your 
manager.  Managers have a lot to handle, both during the year and in the offseason, so 
make their job a little easier by getting your dues paid in a timely manner. 

 

We've seen many of you at the fields already, and look forward to seeing more of you throughout the 
year.  If you have any questions, comments, concerns, or issues, please let us know immediately so 
we can address those in a timely manner and get you back to playing the game we all love: 

●​ Danny Holmes dhkcmsbl@gmail.com 
●​ James Jones jamesjoneskcmsbl@gmail.com 

Have a great start to your season, and see you at the field! 

 

Danny & James 

 

 

 

https://www.htosports.com/teams/default.asp?u=KCMSBL&s=baseball&p=custom&pagename=Rules

